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Remember this Saturday night is the All-School 
Banquet. The address is l̂ llj. N.E. lj.5th, across 
from the N.W. corner of the U. of W. The ban­
quet will begin at 7:00 p.m. so please be on 
time.

P.S. If you have not paid for off campus
guests please do so immediately. The 
money can be paid at the Administration 
Building

There will be soft ball practice this Saturday 
at 2:00 p.m. We will be playing other schools. 
Any fellows who are interested should show up 
at that time.

Students! Begin thinking about a classnight 
speaker, for your class. They will be elected 
in the next class meetings.


